
 

 

 
 
 

OFFICE OF THE CEO 
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WESTERN ROAD 

CORK 
Tel: 021 – 4921509 

T12 EDK0 
 

21st April 2022  
 
Deputy David Cullinane, 

135 Barrack Street, 

Waterford City, 

Waterford. 

 

 

PQ Ref No: 17520/22 

 

“To ask the Minister for Health Revised: the number of overtime hours worked 

by staff in each of the hospitals in the South/SouthWest Hospital Group by staff 

category, for example, medical and dental and grade, for example, consultant 

from 2011 to 2021 and to date in 2022, on an annual basis in tabular form; the 

number of persons to whom the overtime hours refer in each of the years; and 

if he will make a statement on the matter” 

 

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane,  

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 

of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 

response. We have examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 

 

Having examined the matter and the information requested, I have been informed the 

South/South West Hospital Group (SSWHG) are unable to provide this data in the format 

you have requested.  The information cannot be easily extracted and would seriously 

disrupt and impact our daily workload to collate this data, for the period of time 

requested from our hospital sites. 

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries, 

please contact me.  

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
______________________ 
Mr. Gerry O’ Dwyer 
CEO, 
South/South West Hospital Group 
 
E-mail ceo.sswhg@hse.ie  

mailto:ceo.sswhg@hse.ie

